
JOINT MEETING 
CITY OF CENTERVILLE 
WASHINGTON TOWNSHIP 

WEDNESDAY, 'FEBRUARY , l, l 9Z8 

TIME: 7:30 P.M. 
PLACE: Centerville Municipal Facility, South Suburban Road 

PRESENT: Mayor Victor Green 
Councilmembers Leonard Stubbs 

J. V. Stone 
James Singer 
Jeffrey Sil er 
Nora Lake 

Trustees Walter Buchanan 
Duane Snyder 
Russell Miller 

Mr. Dean Brandt, Chairman for the Citizens For Cooperative And 
Responsive Government Committee, chaired the Meeting. 

The Meeting was opened with a tour of the facility. 

Mr. Brandt advised that it is the intent of the Committee to contact 
Universities to obtain information concerning taxation and zoning. 

Mr. Bill Johnson, Road Supervisor for Washington Township, reviewed 
the cooperation which has existed between the Township and City Street 
Departments during the snow emergency days. Difficulties in snow removal 
were outlined. Joint inside storage of salt was also reviewed. Further 
studies will be made concerning this matter. 

Mr. Buchanan outlined the status of the extension of Normandy Lane 
south. There is no evidence that this will happen in the near future. 

Mr. Buchanan advised that the Township is looking for land in a central 
location to provide a centralized complete facility for Township services. 
The possibility of a joint facility between the City and the Township was 
discussed. 

Mr. Brandt advised that the next Meeting will be held March l, 1978 
at the Fire Station Number One, if available. 

Marilyn J. McLaughlin 
Clerk of Council 


